
 
 
From: Kramer, Josh (Aging) <Josh_Kramer@aging.senate.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 9:58 AM 
To: Kramer, Josh (Aging) <Josh_Kramer@aging.senate.gov> 
Cc: Sloat, Madison (Aging) <Madison_Sloat@aging.senate.gov>; Nelson, Beth (Young) 
<Beth_Nelson@young.senate.gov> 
Subject: Bipartisan Letter to CMS on Medicare Enrollment Proposed Rule 
 
Hi,  
Thank you again for organization’s support for the bipartisan BENES Act (S. 1280 in the 116th Congress) 
and the recently introduced BENES 2.0 Act (S. 3675 in the 117th Congress). 
 
We wanted to share with you all a letter that Senators Casey and Young just sent to CMS Administrator 
Brooks-LaSure urging CMS to finalize their rule to update enrollment timelines and create new SEPs, 
made possible by key provisions from the BENES Act that were enacted into law in December of 2020 as 
part of the end-of-year package.  
 
Let us know if you have any questions! 
 
Thanks, 
Josh 
 
Josh Kramer 
Policy Aide 
Chairman Bob Casey 
U.S. Senate Special Committee on Aging 
G-16 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
(202) 224-5364 
 

 
 

https://www.congress.gov/bill/116th-congress/senate-bill/1280/cosponsors?r=46&s=1&q=%7B%22cosponsor-state%22%3A%22Indiana%22%7D
https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/senate-bill/3675?s=1&r=25
https://www.casey.senate.gov/

